
 

 

 

TRAWDEN  FOREST PRIMARY                                   

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

head@trawden.lancs.sch.uk   or   bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                 

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 1st May 2020 

Headteacher’s Note:     
    

Thank you so much for all the effort that you are putting in to support your child with their home                      
learning as well as working from home yourselves. We know that it can be very difficult at times                           
but we are here to help in any way that we can. Thank you so much for uploading and completing                            
the work set on seesaw. As you can see  by the numbers above, your children (and you) are      
working  so well! We are all available to provide help and support for you so please contact any 
one of us via  Seesaw or our school email if you need anything. 
Next week on Seesaw, (wb 4th May) there will be work and activities planned for Mon - Thurs as Friday 8th 
May is VE day and a bank holiday. To celebrate the occasion, a folder of creative activities will be available for 
the children and you to enjoy on Friday.                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 

Kind regards, Mrs Stinchon   head@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Hello everyone!                                                                                

We hope that you are continuing to 

enjoy your time at home with your 

families. It has been lovely to see so 

many pictures and videos of the different things that 

you have been doing. We love seeing your smiling             

faces and hearing your voices! We also know that it 

can be sometimes be tricky to do your work at home 

but please keep going because you are doing                       

brilliantly. It is VE Day next week and we would have 

been learning about that if we’d been in school. 

Please take some time to find out about this very               

important day and enjoy some of the fun activities 

that we have set for you at home. Remember to up-

load some of the pictures to show us what you got up 

to.  Look after each other and have fun!                                                    

Mrs Beetham, Mrs Wiseman and Mrs Nelson.                                                                 

gbeetham@trawden.lancs.sch.uk                               

kwiseman@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Ahoy Me Hearties! 

This week you all turned 
into pirates and made all 
sorts of things walk the 
plank (poor minion!).  Your 
patterned telescopes were brilliant and 
I’m sure quite a few of you must have 
been able to spot Freya’s chocolate                   
treasure.  You would need a pretty good 
map to find it though – Oscar and Theo 
might be able to help with that.  We have 
a full fleet of pirate ships – Gracie’s and 
Luke’s even float!   Next week we have 
caterpillars and other bugs to keep us                   
occupied and a Stay-at-home 
street party to organise. 

Keep posting your photos and 
videos on Tapestry. 

Mrs Alcock Mrs McGowan and Mr Lomax                                                                                          
calcock@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 



Hello year three, 

Well another week has flown by and once again, I have been astounded by not just the 

amount of work uploaded to Seesaw, but the quality of your work  too.                      

I have spoken to some of you about this week’s maths work and I understand how 

tricky some of those questions were but many of you have taken your time and have 

tried and tried again to understand the question which is all I can ask of you, so well done.  I have been 

so impressed with some of your illustrations this week in response to the ‘Green eggs and ham’ task, 

we don’t always have time to draw pictures to go along with our English work in school but I can see 

your talents shining though now you can take your time. I must give a special mention to Noah and             

Lucas for their illustrations throughout the week, they have been absolutely fantastic and hopefully 

they will bring in their drawings to show you once we’re allowed back to school.  

If I was going to be choosing a star of the week this week, as we would do on Friday in school, I        

honestly could have chosen about 6 children for the quality of their work and the dedication they have 

shown. However, I would not have been allowed 6!  So instead ,I would like to recognise 2 children this 

week because of their ‘never give up’ attitude. They haven’t found this week’s work the easiest but 

they have put so much time and effort in and have tried, tried and tried again. So this week’s star home 

learners are Jenna and Jamie, well done you two.  

I also want to say a special happy birthday to William and Jacob who turned 8 last week! I hope you 

had the best day and had lots of fun with your families.  Take care and I’ll speak to you soon,  

Miss Lambert and Miss Whittam    blambert@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

 Hello again Year 4,                                                                                     
Another weekend has arrived. Well done to you                                               
for working hard on your home learning and                                                          
especially well done to the five children who                                               
have posted over 40 activities! It has been wonderful seeing 
what you've been doing. Some of you have also been doing 
other activities as well with your parents and some of the 
lovely things I've seen this week are: Forest School, apple pie, 
buns (yum yum) and Egyptian pictures. Please keep up the 
hard work. 

There aren't any class birthday before next Friday but, last 
week, Martha celebrated her birthday so many happy returns 
to Martha. 

I know that it's hard staying in and not seeing your friends but 
there will be a wonderful time when we will see each other 
and both myself and Mrs Whittaker also look forward to that 
time. In the meantime, make the most of your family, do fun 
things together: go for a walk, a bike ride, have a picnic at 
home, build dens inside or in your garden/back yard, bake 
something, design some exercises and make it into a game, 
play a board game or do some art. I'm sure you can think of 
other things too!                                                                                              
Stay safe and be kind to everyone.                                                                 
Love from Mrs Atkinson and Mrs Whittaker                                                     
katkinson@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 



 

 

 

 

Mrs Dixon has                                                                                                                                                

set a reading                                                                                                                                                     

activity linked                                                                                                                                                  

Year 5’s read                                                                                                                                                     

and respond                                                                                                                                                       

English unit  on accelerated reader. Enjoy! X 

 What a fantastic quote, so apt for times such as the ones we                        
find ourselves within.  

 So what can you do if your child has finished all of the books you have at       
home? If your child uses Accelerated Reader, they can use MyOn to gain                
access to around one thousand books that they can take quizzes on using  
accelerated reader. Take a look using https://readon.myon.co.uk/ A very kind 
teacher created this list https://padlet.com/AddeysLibrary/
och8okob5xfuggv7 which is full of superhero books you can read on MyOn 
and complete quizzes on.  There’s no need to filter and search in this way, 
just pick a book, read it and complete a quiz! Don’t forget to use https://

Ukhosted72.renlearn.co.uk/2241451 to complete quizzes on the books you have read whilst staying 
safely at home to count towards your word count.                                                                                                           
For our younger children, Oxford Owl https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/books/free-ebooks/ have free                         
e-books across the bands which broadly match with our reading scheme in school. This is one way to 
safely access books and keep reading at home, and all you need to do is register for free on the website. 
Oxford Owl have also created phonics games and activities such as this one https://www.youtube.com/
channel/UCllFxIfCNYQvsRepWxT7n8A to keep the learning going. In addition to this, the following                
websites also provide free books for younger (and older!) children;                                                                             
http://www.magickeys.com/books/ 

http://www.gutenberg.org/wiki/Category:Children%27s_Bookshelf 

http://www.gatewaytotheclassics.com/home.php 

https://freekidsbooks.org/ 

https://www.amazon.com/Best-Sellers-Kindle-Store-Childrens-eBooks/
zgbs/digital-text/155009011/ref=zg_bs?tag=juicblog-20&_encoding=UTF8&tf=1 (100 top free Kindle 
books) 

https://www.childrensbooksonline.org/library.htm 

http://en.childrenslibrary.org/  

So, in these times where we all have to stay in one place, go anywhere with a love of books! 

https://readon.myon.co.uk/
https://padlet.com/AddeysLibrary/och8okob5xfuggv7
https://padlet.com/AddeysLibrary/och8okob5xfuggv7
https://Ukhosted72.renlearn.co.uk/2241451
https://Ukhosted72.renlearn.co.uk/2241451
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/books/free-ebooks/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCllFxIfCNYQvsRepWxT7n8A
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCllFxIfCNYQvsRepWxT7n8A
http://www.magickeys.com/books/
http://www.gutenberg.org/wiki/Category:Children%27s_Bookshelf
http://www.gatewaytotheclassics.com/home.php
https://freekidsbooks.org/
https://www.amazon.com/Best-Sellers-Kindle-Store-Childrens-eBooks/zgbs/digital-text/155009011/ref=zg_bs?tag=juicblog-20&_encoding=UTF8&tf=1
https://www.amazon.com/Best-Sellers-Kindle-Store-Childrens-eBooks/zgbs/digital-text/155009011/ref=zg_bs?tag=juicblog-20&_encoding=UTF8&tf=1
https://www.childrensbooksonline.org/library.htm
http://en.childrenslibrary.org/


Hello Year 2! 
I hope that you are all safe, well and                              
remembering to wash your hands regularly. 
Thank you again for another amazing week 
of learning, you are keeping me extremely 

busy! Again, you have produced incredible work and even 
created more videos to show your learning, which have 
been wonderful to see. Last Friday we had just over 400 
posts in our class journal on Seesaw, today we have 750 
posts! We have the more posts than any other class, so 
please help me to keep this up  .  As many of you                  
really enjoyed cooking or baking with your adults for the 
bucket list activity, your English work for next week is all 
about recipes and there is an option to cook and bake 
with your adults again (if you have the ingredients and 
want to). Have a fantastic weekend and I look forward to 
seeing what you get up to next week.                                             
MrLoynds and Miss Hart 
sloynds@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Hello Year 6,                   
What an amazing 
week Year 6! You 
have surprised us, 
delighted us and 

even overwhelmed us at times this 
week with your work.                      
We have seen how many of you 
have persevered with some                          
interesting Maths challenges and 
successfully tackled scale factors 
with determination! Several of you 
have become Maths Wizards this 
week and have enjoyed the Magic 
Domino trick!                                       
In addition to all the impressive 
Maths work, we have read some 
enchanted pieces of writing linked 
to the Nowhere Emporium and the 
world of mystery! I have even had 
to reach for my supersized                            
dictionary at times to find the 
meaning of ambitious words which 
you have used: amazing! Mrs 
Bottomley and I think we have 
some budding authors in our 
team!                                                                                      
Keep up the great work you are  
doing and we hope you take time 
this weekend to kick back and                 
relax. I am sure you will all join 
with me to wish Happy birthday to 
Jack for this week! You might want 
to think of all the hard work you’ve 
done this week and feel proud of 
what you’ve achieved as we are 
proud of you all. OUR TOP TEAM!                                                                             

Well done Year 6, Mrs Clark, Mrs 
Bottomley and Miss Gallagher-
cclark@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Lottery  - A supporter has donated their                      
winnings! We wanted to let you know that 
Miss B has just generously donated £14.10 in                   
winnings to our school!  Thank you x 

Hello Year Five, 
Welcome to May everyone. It is the best                                    
month of the year in my opinion, as spring                                           
time leads to summer and we have special                                   
things to remember. Especially this year,                                             
as it is the 75th anniversary of VE day. Look out for                                    
special activities appearing on Seesaw to mark this day 
on Thursday. This week, I’ve been so lucky to hear your 
voices, read your truly excellent work, see your pictures 
of things you’ve been up to, hear you reading poems and 
being the very ‘Freshest Princes’ I have ever seen! I am so 
glad you are all safe and happy. There are now 572 items 
within our journal now so by golly you have been busy 
this week. Keep it up, you are amazing! 
From Mrs Dixon and Mrs Stansfield                                                                                                              
ldixon@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 


